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Roman, Gerardo

From: Garcia, Adolfo

Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2020 4:39 PM

To: WHAA

Cc: Sheppard, Terri; Quintana, Amparo; Roman, Gerardo; Bermudez, Ernesto

Subject: RE: 20-69R 6913 Talavera Street

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good afternoon Mr Arthur, 

 

The officers who are working on this matter are Ofc Quintana & Ofc Roman who are copied on this email and will be 

able to assist you. 

 

Thank you,    

 

Adolfo Garcia 

Code Enforcement Field Supervisor 
City of Coral Gables 

(305) 569-1829 Office 

(305) 460-5348 Fax 

agarcia2@coralgables.com 
 
Please visit the NEW Code Enforcement Webpage by clicking here 

https://www.coralgables.com/departments/DevelopmentServices/code-enforcement-division 

 

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 

 

From: WHAA <info@whaiv.us>  

Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2020 5:13 AM 

To: Bermudez, Ernesto <ebermudez1@coralgables.com>; Garcia, Adolfo <agarcia2@coralgables.com> 

Cc: Marston, Michael <michaelgeomarston@gmail.com>; Barbara Garcia (Work) <bgarcia786@gmail.com> 

Subject: Re: 20-69R 6913 Talavera Street 

 

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the 

content is safe. 

Good Morning Mr. Garcia------ 
Could you forward me to the appropriate persons regarding 6913 Talavera Street? 
 
I would like to learn more about the illegal "carport" and "garage" enclosures listed on CE285183. 
 
Thank you, 
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Wm. H. Arthur IV AIA, NCARB, Principal 
WHAA, Inc., a State of Florida Licensed and Insured Firm No. AA260003053 

p: (305) 770-6100 
f: (305) 770-6070 
a: 2920 Ponce de Leon Blvd  

Coral Gables, Florida 33134-6811 
w: www.whaiv.us e:william@whaiv.us 

  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: 
The information contained is confidential and privileged to the individual or entity it is intended. If you are not the intended recipient: review, storage, dissemination 
or replication of its contents is prohibited. If you believe you received this e-mail in error, please notify us by "reply" or info@whaiv.us then delete. 

 

 

On 10/15/2020 5:08 AM, WHAA wrote: 

Good Morning Erick----- 
I may be getting involved 6913 Talavera Street, having a CE285183. 
Is scheduled to be before the CEB 10/21. 
Is seeking a Board of Adjustment hearing to have the garage removed, out of question for this 
site?  
If it is not, we may pursue that.  
 
I have copied Mr. Bermudez and Garcia in CE for coordination.  
 
Thank you, 
  

 

Wm. H. Arthur IV AIA, NCARB, Principal 
WHAA, Inc., a State of Florida Licensed and Insured Firm No. AA260003053 

p: (305) 770-6100 
f: (305) 770-6070 
a: 2920 Ponce de Leon Blvd  

Coral Gables, Florida 33134-6811 
w: www.whaiv.us e:william@whaiv.us 

  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: 
The information contained is confidential and privileged to the individual or entity it is intended. If you are not the intended recipient: review, storage, dissemination 
or replication of its contents is prohibited. If you believe you received this e-mail in error, please notify us by "reply" or info@whaiv.us then delete. 

 

 


